
MEMORANDUM

TO: Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board

FROM: Lisa Palese, Executive Director

DATE: May 1, 2024

RE: Enrollment Updates

This memorandum provides the board with information on student enrollment throughout the Mid-Valley
Cooperative. This past month, we welcomed five new students and received five referrals. Two students moved out of
the Cooperative boundaries.


